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Specialist Case Manager – Join our Shoalhaven Team!
SAHSSI has a fantastic short-term employment opportunity supporting homeless and at-risk women and children through outreach case management.
This would be a wonderful opportunity for a newly qualified student or somebody looking to gain valuable experience working in domestic and family violence or specialist homelessness work.
 Based in Nowra – Full-Time, 38 hours per week - SHORT TERM CONTRACT UNTIL DECEMBER 2022
SAHSSI is a not-for-profit specialist domestic violence and homelessness organisation supporting people who are homeless or at risk of homelessness in the Shoalhaven and Illawarra due to domestic violence or other life crises. 

SAHSSI offers attractive salary packaging arrangements which are currently capped at $30,000 gross up.  For a position description and salary, please email lesley@sahssi.org.au or call 4229 8523.  For further information regarding our organisation please refer to www.sahssi.org.au.  
 
Successful applicants will have a minimum CIV Community Services (or equivalent), be able to demonstrate an understanding of domestic violence and its effects on women and children and have a demonstrated ability to work as part of a team to support individuals and /or families from diverse cultural and language backgrounds. 

Applicants must have a current driver's license, Working with Children Check, Police Check and COVID Vaccination Certificate.  If you require information regarding this, please email lesley@sahssi.org.au.
 
Required Application Documents 
1. One page letter covering information about your: 
1. understanding of domestic violence and its effects on women and children 
1. ability to work as part of a team; and 
1. ability to support individuals and/or families from diverse cultural and language backgrounds 
2.    Your resume 
3.    Verification of Working with Children Check (registration number and your date of birth), Police Check, COVID Vaccination Certificate and driver’s license details. 
Email your application to lesley@sahssi.org.au.   
 
To be female is a genuine requirement of this position under (Section 31 of the Anti-Discrimination Act 1977) 
SAHSSI is an equal opportunity employer committed to diversity and inclusion. Applications are strongly encouraged from Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander people; people with a disability; people who identify as LGBTQI; and those from culturally and linguistically diverse backgrounds. 
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